Tamara Collins

From: registrar

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 3:32 PM
To: Tamara Collins

Cc:

Subject: letter of comment EB-2018-0305

From: Deborah Ling -

Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 10:52 AM

To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca
Subject: EB-2018-0305

Good day,

| am writing this as you said we have a chance to voice our opinion on this said increase, and | don't think it should
happen.

It is too much already for us to pay, especially those in a one income household to do.

| believe you the gas company is certainly not hurting for funds or going out of business since you are really a monopoly,
so give us a break.

So | plead to your sense of fairness not to increase the The Enbridge Gas residential annual bill increase.

Thanks,
Debbie

Deborah Ling





